
(This is a copy and paste of an email received from a County Council Member) 
 
 
Michael, 
 
One thing to keep in mind, both of the airport advisory bodies will have a Councilmember on them. My 
belief is that if something controversial comes up, we’ll be able to bring it to the Council’s attention for 
more scrutiny. That’s certainly my plan with TIW. 
 
Always feel free to let me know if you have any questions, concerns, or advice. 
 
Regards, 
 
Derek M. Young 
Pierce County Councilmember, District #7 
(253) 798-7776 
 
(And this one from another) 
 
Michael, 
 
                Thank you for your efforts to keeping us informed on the positions held by many at the airport.  
Your expertise and experience is most appreciated! 
 
 

Jim McCune 
County Councilman 
3rd Council District 
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